Hovember 14, 1930.

Memo.

In connection with the movement for a memorial bridge at
Washington Crossing, srrangements should be made if possible either with
the Washington Crossing Psrk Cormission now at work or by 1ts repesl in
the 1931 Legislature, doing away uzith Chapter 75, P.L. 1923 vhich created
a special commission for this bridge project. Suech commission seens
entirely unnecessary except perhaps for its propaganda and in any case
its plens and progress will have to be recomciled with those of the
Soard of Conservaticon and Development in conneetion with the appreoaches
to sny bridge on the Hew Jersey slde.
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